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Glen Pommer

To: Kassandra Nagy
Subject: RE: Nelson Building Testimonial

 

From: Development Services [mailto:development@nelson.ca]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 11:58 AM 
To: Kassandra Nagy <knagy@noratek.com> 
Subject: RE: Client follow up  
 
Good morning, 
 
My testimonial… 
 
I have used Noratek Solutions, Inc, City Reporter services for over a year now and I am very pleased with the program. 
More importantly, they have excellent customer service. If I ever run into a problems they are there to assist. They are 
quick to respond to my emails and calls. I would recommend this program to any Municipality or region who needs to 
track building and demolition permits in their area. They do a fantastic job and are a pleasure to work with! 
 
Hope this helps! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ashleigh Petoran 
Development Technician 
Development Services and Engineering 
City of Nelson 
Suite 101 - 310 Ward Street, Nelson, BC  V1L 5S4 
P: 250-352-8260   I   E: development@nelson.ca   I   W: www.nelson.ca 
 
 


